
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to be visiting your child’s school to share our Mountain Survival Day 

with your children and their friends.                                                                                                                                                                        

Team Challenge Adventures Mountain Survival Day offers your child a unique 

opportunity to enjoy team building, problem solving activities that will be fun and 

challenging, while encouraging an appreciation of the great outdoors, and a love of 

adventure.  He/she will be mountaineers trying to get their team to the top of Mount 

Everest first by completing fun and adventurous activities that will help them learn 

new skills and build on their confidence and resilience.      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Some final Information 

❖ We would ask that the children wear old clothes and sensible footwear for the 

day as they might get wet and muddy! 

❖ We would like the opportunity to take photos of the children on the day but will 

take instruction from the teacher in charge on the day regarding your consent. 

We hope the children are as excited as we are! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Kevin Foster & Heather Simpson  

 


